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Together we inspire 
Together we learn 
Together we achieve 

At Yeoval Central School we inspire all to be responsible, respectful learners. Working together to achieve and grow. 

Year 10 Work Experience 

What a fantastic week Year 10 had on Work Experience. I had the 
pleasure of visiting and calling some of our students at a variety of 
different work places throughout the week and hearing about all of the 
amazing opportunities they had been given.  

Lochlan was able to experience a week of work in the allied health 
industry working with Rachel Kerin and her team at Kerin Physio Co. He 
travelled all over the area from Parkes to Forbes to Dubbo assisting the 
team and working with their clients. Lochlan gained great insight into the 
work of a physiotherapist, occupational therapist and speech pathologist. 
When I spoke with Lochlan he said that he was thoroughly enjoying his 
week and would love the opportunity to one day work in the health 
industry. We thank Rachel and her team for having him.  

Chase worked with Caleb Morris for his construction business Camfix 
Services. He was kept busy with a number of different jobs throughout 
the week.  We thank Caleb for having him for the week and teaching him some invaluable building skills. 
He had a busy week and very much enjoyed his time with Caleb.  

Angus worked with David Kerin and the team at Kerin Engineering. He 
was able to gain some practical experience in the industry and gained 
great insight into the amount of work involved in metal fabrication. 

He enjoyed seeing a friendly face 
in the workshop with Blake 
Cameron working along side him 
each day.  

Michael visited Sydney, 
thoroughly enjoying his week 
working with Jessica Bonman and 
the team at Headspace Penrith. 
He was kept very busy throughout 
the week and appreciated the 
experience.  

Hannah was excited to be given the experience of working with 
lawyers at Austen Brown Boog Solicitors. She was kept busy with the 
general routines of the office, lots of paper work and was even given 

the opportunity to visit the court house. Thanks to the team at Austen Brown Boog Solicitors for hosting 
Hannah for the week. Well done to all of our students on an outstanding week of Work Experience. All 
displayed strong work ethic and a keen desire to learn, representing Yeoval Central School with pride. I 
would like to thank all of our employers for hosting our students and teaching them valuable skills 
necessary in the work force.  



 A message from the Principal 

At Yeoval Central School we inspire all to be responsible, respectful learners. Working together to achieve and grow. 

Congratulations to Ms Gemma Loud who was appointed permanently to YCS last week. Ms Loud has had 
many roles at our school and recently completed her retraining as a Science trained teacher. 

Congratulations also to our Secondary School Captain nominees who gave their speeches today: Lochlan, 
Colt, Bridget, Hannah and Carissa. I look forward to announcing our captains for 2019 at Presentation 
Night. 

Well done to Year 10 students who completed their second week of work experience. Mrs Katrina Corinth 
coordinated the placements and it was lovely to hear about the positive experiences each student had in 
their chosen field. 

I thank Ms Gemma Loud for taking our Visual Design students to Trangie last week to work with Mr Troy 
Jones their WAP Course Coordinator. 

Last week saw the fourth and final video conference with students from South Korea in the Asian 
ConneXions for our Stage 4 students. I thank Mrs Kristie Behan for her coordination of this opportunity. 

 
Mrs Nicole Bliss 
Principal 

Reminders/Notices 

 

EVENING PERFORMANCE—TIME AMENDED  

Please come and show your 

support for our Year 9/10 

students. 



Classroom Learning 

Find us on facebook  We are a member of the Western Access Program 

3/4 Beneath our Feet 
3/4 exploring the properties of rocks that they have collected as part of their Science unit ‘Beneath our 
Feet’.  
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
 
What do they look like? Do they scratch glass surfaces? What do they sound like? Do they float or sink?  
Students were very engaged in this task and enjoyed learning more about the rocks that they collected.  
 
Miss Amanda Crain  

Congratulations 

 

 

Wade McKenzie, Cooper Cusack, Ricky Woods, 
Annabelle Mayo, Justine Smith & Brian Peacock 

$50 LOWES voucher  

Our PBL  eagle draw winners enjoying their 

Pizza Lunch! 

The Wudhagaragarra Awards were held in Dubbo 

on the 29 November congratulations Charlie Hall, 

Brooke Haycock, Tyelia Hoswell-Parsons, Emma 

Hoswell-Parsons, Blake Cameron and Josie Lees. 

The awards celebrate and recognize innovation, 

excellence and achievement in Aboriginal educa-

tion in NSW public schools and communities 

Bridget Smith at the 

Victor Chang School 

Science award 

ceremony held in 

Dubbo on Thursday 29 

November. Pictured 

here  with  her award 

for “Outstanding 

achievement in Year 

11 Science” at YCS 

though the Western 

Access Program. 
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Work Placement 

At Yeoval Central School we inspire all to be responsible, respectful learners. Working together to achieve and grow. 

Year 11 Work Placement 

 

Brian Peacock completed his Work Placement at Betta Frames and 

Truss for Construction. Brian’s employer has said that he is an 

extremely hard worker and would “employ him in a heartbeat”.  

 

 

 

 

 

 

Construction student Tim Gellert completed his mandatory Work 

Placement at Brennan’s Mitre 10. Tim was busy measuring and 

cutting timber, stacking timber and honing his industry skills. His host 

employer has said he did a super job. 

 

 

 

Bridget Smith completed her Work Placement at Taronga Western 

Plains Zoo for Hospitality. She was busy with food service and 

preparing food for functions. Bridget participated in a full range of 

experiences including cleaning up at the end of a service period. 

 

 

 

 

 

Taylah Armstrong was incredibly busy at Dubbo Mowers and 

Chainsaws completing her Work Placement for Metal and 

Engineering. She was busy servicing motors and honing her skills.  

 

 



Work Placement 

Find us on facebook  We are a member of the Western Access Program 

Dubbo RSL hosted our Hospitality students, Emma Hoswell-Parsons, Carissa Turnbull and Colt Phillips for 

Work Placement. Students were busy preparing for service and catering for large groups. They also 

catered for over 200 people who were attending a conference. 

  

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Hospitality student, Christopher Taylor completed his Work 

Placement at Early Rise Baking in Dubbo. He was kept busy baking 

and his employer was very impressed with his work ethic and has 

said he would love to have him back again.  

 

 

 

 

 

Isabella Smith was busy at Work Placement for Business Services at 
Western Student Connections. She was busy demonstrating her skills 
and her employer said she has been a fantastic asset to the team.  
 



YCS Agriculture Farm 

At Yeoval Central School we inspire all to be responsible, respectful learners. Working together to achieve and grow. 

Year 11 Primary Industries  

Year 11 Primary Industries students, Brian and 
Will have been preparing for their Tractor 
Assessment Day which is to be held at Tullamore 
in Week 9 and are seen here taking turns using 
the school tractor to plough one of the paddocks 
at the YCS school agriculture farm.  

Mr Sanders 

 

Reminders/Notices 
Can you help?? 

 Flowers for Presentation Night. 
 Volunteers to help organise and arrange flowers 

for the stage. If you would like to help, please con-
tact the school on 68464004. 

 Donations of flowers or any greenery would also be 
greatly appreciated , if you are able to help with 

donations please contact the school office. 



 
Bus Zone Parking 

PLEASE BE AWARE OF OUR BUS ZONE TIMES.   
 

At all times, parents/ 
carergivers and visitors to 
our school must park 
outside this zone during 
the advertised times.  This 
is to ensure the safety of 
all our children and 
visitors. 

An alternative drop off 
zone is Crown Street 
where no road crossing is 
required. 

Thank you for your cooperation. 

Reminders/Notices 

Find us on facebook  We are a member of the Western Access Program 

2018 Presentation Night 
 Wednesday 12 December  

 Commencing 7.00pm 

 Yeoval Memorial Hall 
 

Everyone is welcome to come along and 

celebrate the achievements of the students of 

Yeoval Central School for 2018. 
 

Peppercorn Sales 
Our annual Peppercorn is available 

for sale.  You can pay by PoP via the 

website or cash at the school office 

or on the night.  The cost is $20 and 

stock and is limited. 

Intensive Swimming 
Selected students from Year 2– 6 will be attending  
Swim lessons through week 8 & 9 

Primary Swimming  

Years 3/4/5/6 will have swimming for sport each 
Friday afternoon. 
 

Secondary Swimming 
The following classes have  swimming each week: 
Monday: Yr 9/10 PASS (exc Wk 8) 
Tuesday: Yr 9/10 PE 
Wednesday: Yr 7-12 Sport 
Friday Yr 7/8 PE 

 

 

Eddie Woo School Visit 
 

Wednesday 12 Dec  

Awarded Australia’s Local Hero in 2018 
 

Eddie is a Mathematics teacher well  known for 
his YouTube channel “Wootube”. 

 

REMINDER: Lunch orders for 
the day need to be returned 
to the school by Wednesday 5 
December. 

Bus Notice 
If your child/children are getting off the bus at a 
different stop, please notify the bus driver of any 
changes. 
 

 

 

Don’t forget your 

swimming gear! 
Swimmers, rash vest or t-shirt that can 
be worn in the pool, towel , $1 for pool 
entry (unless you have a pool pass) and 

plastic bag for wet clothes 



Awards/ Calendar Dates/ Notices 

Congratulations to all our student achievers this week. 

Student of the Week 
 

K/1/2: Isabelle Whiteman 
Improvement in her reading and 

writing skills. 

3/4:  Cooper Cusack 
Excellent reading in class. 

 

5/6:  Brooke Haycock 
Student Encouragement Award in 

the 2018 Wudhagaragarra 
Awards for Stage 3 in Western 

Region 1 and Western Region 2. 
 

Stage 4:  Skye Cusack 
For using  her initiative and her 

refined organisational skills. 
 

Stage 5: Jackson Kenney 
For his creative interpretation of 
his character in the “Real 
Inspector Hound” Play. 
 

Stage 6: Will Cox 
For an exceptional sports 
coaching session with K/1/2. 
 

School Calendar 
 

Term 4, Week 8 
3 December 

Secondary Captain Speeches  -
School Hall 2.45pm 

4 December  

Year 7, 2019 Transition Day  

Dubbo  
 

Term 4, Week 9 
11 December 

Super 8’s Cricket Finals -  

Lady Cutler Oval Dubbo 

12 December  

Eddie Woo  School Visit  

YCS Presentation Night 

Yeoval Memorial Hall 

7.00pm - 8.15pm 
 

Term 4, Week 10 
17 December 

Year 6 Graduation Dinner & Disco 

6.00-9.00pm 

19 December  

YCS Pool Day 

Last day for Students 

Assessment Calendar 
 

Term 4, Week 8 
Year 12 

Chemistry 

Construction 

Mathematics Standard 2 

Modern History 

Sport, Lifestyle and Recreation 

Term 4, Week 9 
Year 12 

Biology  

English Standard 

English Studies 

Hospitality  

Investigating Science 

Mathematics Extension 

PDHPE 

Primary Industries  

Visual Design 

Work Studies 

Term 4, Week 10 
Year 12 

Mathematics Standard 1 
Permission Notes: 

A reminder that the following 
permission notes are due: 
 

 Year 7 Transition Day 
Notes due by Friday 30 
November. 
 

 Intensive Swimming   
 Notes due by Friday 30 

November. 

 Girls Super 8’s Cricket 
 Notes and money due by 

Tuesday 4 December. 

 Years 3-6 School Disco 
 Notes due by Monday 10 

December. 

 YCS End of Year Pool Day 
  Notes due by Wednesday 12 

December. 

Please visit our exciting new 
school website at: 

https://yeoval-c.schools.nsw.gov.au 
 

And all the latest new on  our 
Facebook page 

Reminder 

Library Books/ 
Lost Property 

 

As we are nearing the end of the 

year, it is time again to collect any 

missing items from the lost 

property basket on the library 

verandah and also start returning 

your library books / resources to 

Mrs Gavin. 

 

The active school mobile app is no 
longer in use. 

 The school is currently looking 
into an alternative system and will 
provide you with more 
information as soon as possible.  

 


